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Konrad Jackson

From: Pete Haggland [petehaggland@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 11:04 AM
To: Konrad Jackson
Subject: House Bill 155 Support

Follow Up Flag: FollowUp
Flag Status: Completed

    Konrad Jackson. 
As the district 6  area chair for road service areas I strongly suypport HB155.  I have been a road Service 
commisioner for a large number of years and helped create the Becker Ridge Service Area in 1974.  I feel 
strongly that the moneys that we tax ourselves  should be spent on the roads, not on wages that do not improve 
our access and safty issues.  With over 21 miles of roads in our area it is almost totaly impossible to do any 
work on the roads without excedding the 2,000 dollar limit, creating a large increase in cost.  A classic example 
was.   the Rosie Creek Trail project.  Our regular maint. contract for in place tailings was 9.00 per yard. When 
the borough entered the picture [design and Davis- Bacon] the same material went for over 18.00 dollars per 
yard and the road was less than half built!  I strongly support HB155. 
Pete Haggland, 
Former road commisioner,chairman 
resident, Becker Ridge Service Area 
 



 
 
As an add on to my e-mail support. 
Phone [907]-479-6450 
Pilot 51 years, miner for 22 years. 
Resident Becker Ridge 41 years 
Alaskan resident for 68 years 
Pete Haggland 
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